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May 29, 2010

Dear Dr. Zubin,

On my appointment as CJI, I wish to convey my heartfelt

thanks to you for the medical care and treatment over the period

of last 4/5 years given to my aged parents which has enabled

me to discharge my onerous functions as a Judge of the

Supreme Court of India. I am sure of your help and

cooperation in the near future particularly when I am required

to discharge the onerous duties attached to the office of Chief

Justice of India.

Thanking you once again.

With warm regards,

O Yours sincerely,

[S.H. Kapadia]

Dr. Zubin Vaid


